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TOPICS IN THIS BULLETIN: 
 
Change to passing percentage for Initial Vehicle Safety Inspector Certification and 
Enhanced Vehicle Safety Inspection Inspector Certification  
  
 

 
Effective July 1, 2025, the passing percentage for Initial Vehicle Safety Inspector Certification 
and Enhanced Vehicle Safety Inspection Inspector Certification will change from 70% to 
80%. The change to the passing grade percentage aligns with all other vehicle safety and 
emissions inspection certification exams. These include Initial Vehicle Emissions Inspector 
Certification, Vehicle Safety Inspector Recertification, Vehicle Emissions Inspector 
Recertification, and Enhanced Vehicle Safety Inspection Inspector Recertification. 
 
This change applies to any student who takes the exam on or after July 1, 2025. All class, 
student, and grade information conducted prior to July 1, 2025, needs to be entered by June 30, 
2025. Please contact the School and Instructor Training Unit at 717-787-2895 or 
inspectionschools@pa.gov with any questions or concerns.  
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